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Dear Reception parents and carers,        24/06/2020 
 
Precautionary closure for Reception group A 
 
As a precaution, we have today asked your child to remain at home as a staff member has disclosed that 
someone in their household is demonstrating symptoms of Covid-19. Please be assured that this is not 
a confirmed case. 
 
The staff member concerned was not in close physical contact with any child in the school at any time 
and had a minimal presence within your child’s ‘bubble’. They have assured us that they have remained 
at a 2-metre distance from staff and pupils at all times. 
 
The staff member and their household will be tested imminently and we will inform you of the result as 
soon as we have received it. Should the results be negative, your child will be welcomed back to school 
shortly, however if there is a positive result, we will be in touch with you to offer further guidance. 
 
Again, I want to reassure you that this is purely a precautionary measure at this stage. Please keep an eye 
on your text messages and emails for further communications over the coming days. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

   
Kevin Reynolds   
Headteacher    


